

Republic of the Philippines Department of Education Region VII, Central Visayas

## **DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINCE**





DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 3 7 7 , s. 2015

JUN 30 2015

## **RAFI SEAL OF EXCELLENCE AWARD**

To: **Assistant Superintendent** 

> **Education Supervisors/Coordinators** District Supervisors/OICs/Caretakers Elementary and Secondary School Heads

- For the information and guidance of all concerned, attached is a letter from Mr. Anthony C. Dignadice, Executive Director, RAFI-Education Development Unit, relative to the pilot implementation of "RAFI Seal of Excellence in Education Award" or "RAFI SEEd Award" in Tabuelan District, Tabuelan, Cebu.
- Special attention is requested to Paragraph 3 and 4 of the said communication. 2.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is directed. 3.

> MONISIT, ED.D. Schools Division Superintendent

ADM/rng15

June 24, 2015



ARDEN MONISIT, Ed.D. School Division Superintendent DepEd Cebu Province Division

Dear Dr. Monisit:

Mabuhay!

In its continuous pursuit to promote quality education for the public schools in the province of Cebu, Ramon Aboitiz Foundation, Inc. (RAFI) has partnered with several towns to implement different initiatives such as installing participative process to organize local stakeholders and equipping them through seminars, trainings and workshops in creating their roadmap for education.

These initiatives have started to make an impact to the different partner division/districts and schools which can be seen not only in the improvement of their learning environment and academic performance, but also to various best practices in school governance established in the school communities.

Inspired by these outcome, RAFI has developed an award system for effective and efficient school governance among public schools in Cebu province which is called the RAFI Seal of Excellence in Education Award also known as "RAFI SEEd Award". Through this award, we hope to reinforce further the implementation of the school-based management and foster best practices in school governance among all the public schools in Cebu.

On this regards, we would like to inform your office that for the pilot implementation of the said award, we will be collaborating with the district of Tabuelan which is one of the active partner districts for this endeavor. We will be inviting some representatives of School Governing Councils (ie. Barangay Captain/Education Committee Chair, PTA President and the School Head) of all the schools in the Tabuelan District for the Project Orientation Meeting on July 1, 2015 at 1:00 to 3:00 pm.

Furthermore, we are also extending the invitation to any representative from your office to join us in this meeting so we could discuss future actions for possible collaboration with your division. May we also request your office to issue a memorandum for this activity. For more details, please contact us at 418-7234 loc. 205 and look for Rizza Labao.

Thank you very much for your unwavering support in all our projects.

Respectfully yours,

一半天 ANTHONY C DIGNADICE

**Executive Director** 

**RAFI - Education Development Unit**